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RE: New Line Creek Transmission Main

Dear Valued Customers,

Coweta County Water and Sewerage Authority (CCWSA) has recently finished the installation of a new transmission main in the southeast portion of the county. Over the next few days, CCWSA will be putting the new transmission main into service. As a result, customers throughout the CCWSA service area could experience cloudy and/or discolored water. All portions of the transmission main have passed microbiological testing, and the water will be safe for human consumption. 

If you experience any cloudy/discolored water or pressure issues, please contact Michael Ballew at (678) 877-0778. 

Regards,

Michael Ballew

Plant Superintendent – BT Brown WTP

545 Corinth Road, Newnan, GA 30263

(770) 254-3710 / (770) 683-6441 fax


